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Airlink to resume flights between South Africa and
Lesotho

Airlink will resume with daily scheduled air services between Johannesburg and Maseru from 29 March 2021. This follows
the re-opening of Lesotho's borders and the lifting of travel restrictions that curtailed travel between the neighbouring
countries while they both worked to successfully contain the spread of the coronavirus.

Imege via Airlink

"After a disruption of several weeks, Airlink is looking forward to welcoming customers onto its flights that provide vital
connections supporting trade, business, tourism and family ties between South Africa and the Mountain Kingdom," said
Rodger Foster, Airlink CEOQ.

Daily return flights between the two cities provide travellers with seamless connectivity with Airlink’'s comprehensive network
that links South African domestic and Southern African regional destinations.

Airlink’s Economy Class fares include a 20kg free economy class checked-in luggage allowance plus a 15kg sporting
equipment allowance.

Airlink’s intra-continental Business Class service is available on selected flights operated by the airline’'s Embraer E-jets,

with wide seats arranged in a two-plus one abreast configuration with plenty of legroom between each row. Service on
these flights includes complimentary meals and beverages, a 30kg check-in luggage allowance and priority boarding.

Flight schedule from 29 March 2021

Johannesburg - Maseru


https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://www.facebook.com/flyairlink/photos/1720811134939769/

Flight 4Z 052, will depart Johannesburg daily at 9.35am arriving in Maseru at 10.34.
Flight 4Z 053 will depart Maseru at 11am arriving in Johannesburg at 12.05pm.

Airlink intends to add more flights to the schedule in accordance with demand.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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